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25th January 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

From Monday 4th February 2019, we will no longer be taking cash payments 

for tuck and dinners.  

 

Parent/carer’s will be required to make payments online, by telephone or at 

the Civic Centre. 

 

Children will be bringing home a letter telling you all about this 

 

You are invited to attend training sessions for parents/carers on how to use 

the cashless system by Torfaen Catering on Wednesday 30th January 2019, 

Thursday 31st January 2019 and Friday 1st February 2019 from 2.30 pm – 

3.20 pm. 

 

If you have any questions about this, please contact the Catering Team 

direct on 01633 647715 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

L Sellars 

Headteacher 
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